
PRINCIPAL AND VICE-CHANCELLOR McGill University

MontrealA. E. MORGAN

13th January 1937

Dear Hugessen,

I hasten to congratulate you on the

signal honour which has been bestowed upon you.

Your friends will all be delighted I know and feel

that it is a trust well placed.

Yours ainedrely,

Hon. À. K, Hugessen, 
3576 MoTavish Street, 
MONTREAL.


